
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Park City (PCMC) requests proposals from qualified consultants for the design and engineering 

of the Park City Library and Carl Winters School Building Remodel Project. For a more 

detailed RFP please contact Matthew Twombly at mtwombly@parkcity.org   

 

The deadline for receipt of submittals is 4pm, January 10, 2013. PCMC reserves the right to 

cancel the project at any time and/or reject all proposals for any reason preceding contract 

execution.  
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